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It is with distinct pleasure that I welcome you to Summit VIII.  I am pleased you could join us at this 

exciting event, which is an excellent opportunity for you to learn about the changes coming and 

share best practices with colleagues.  I know the knowledge you obtain and the plans you discuss 

will help you grow as school and district leaders. 

No matter where you come from in our state, your attendance demonstrates commitment to 

developing your abilities as you work to provide critical support to your teachers and principals. 

For this, we are tremendously grateful.  

Thank you for your continued dedication to Arizona’s children and those who educate them; it is 

appreciated and valued. Staff from the Arizona Department of Education are here to make sure your 

conference experience exceeds your expectations. Let us know what we can do to assist. Please 

continue to strive for greatness and enjoy the conference.  

Warm Regards,  

 

Diane Douglas 

Superintendent of Public Instruction 

Arizona Department of Education 


